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Behavioral Sciences Regulatory Board
Master’s Level Psychology Advisory Committee
January 14, 2019 Meeting
Minutes

Call to order. The meeting was called to order by Chair Larry Salmans at 3:00 p.m.

Roll Call. Advisory Committee Members: Larry Salmans and Kathy Herzog were present.
David Anderson, Shelly Duncan and Susan Montague joined by telephone.

Staff: Max Foster, Leslie Allen and Linda Hoover were present.

Guest: Julia Grimm was present; Josh Tanguay of Fort Hays State University joined by phone.

Review of Minutes of November 5, 2018 Advisory Committee Meeting. Kathy moved to
approve the minutes as published. Larry seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Executive Director Report. The following items were discussed.

Telemental Health regulation

Amend statutes with regard to application through reciprocity, profession specific
Reduction of certain fees

Use of Identification of DSM-5 for reference manual for licensure of mental health
professionals.

e. Budget recommendation
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Staff Reports. None

New Business. There was discussion how the new Tele-Health law / bill will impact LMLP /
LCP licensures in terms of their ability to practice via Tele-Video platforms.

Old Business.
Fort Hays State University representatives discussed the proposed changes to their
Psychology Program at the November 2018 meeting. Josh will ask Brooke Mann of FHSU
to clarify hours of coursework and if these hours are applied to undergraduate work or
graduate work.

Licensure / Education Matters for Committee Review.

a. Julie Grimm earned her academic credits in The Netherlands. The Committee discussed if
the academics met the Kansas requirements. Kathy Herzog moved to recommend licensure,
approving Ms. Grimm’s academic credits earned in The Netherlands. Shelly Duncan
seconded the motion. The motion carried. This recommendation will be taken to the Board
at the March 11, 2019 Board meeting.

b. Angela Stevens is attending Purdue University Global which is an online program and has
no brick and mortar campus. She has no practicum and no internship. Ms. Stevens has
requested a reasonable accommodation and waiver for application due to the residency
requirement. The Committee is not authorized to approve a waiver of licensure
requirements.

The meeting adjourned. The next meeting is set for March 11, 2019 at 2:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as

possible.



